
From:
To: Planning
Subject: Spaunton Quarry, Kirkbymoorside NYM/2018/0787/FL
Date: 23 September 2020 09:55:30

Dear Wendy Strangeway

 

Further to my previous letter(s) I am writing to confirm that the
virtual hearing for this

appeal(s) will start at 10:00 on 16TH October 2020.

The Inspector appointed by the Secretary of State to
determine the above appeal is Kevin Savage BA(Hons)
MPlan MRTPI

 

Regards

 
Hazel Stanmore-Richards
The Planning Inspectorate
3D Eagle Wing
Temple Quay
Bristol
BS1 3PN
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